
DAV MODEL SCHOOL, DURGAPUR (W.B.) 

 
Date:25.02.2021 

 

Dear Parents (IX & XI) 

This is in continuation to our previous communication regarding the conduct of 

Annual Examination for Classes IX and XI in the off-line mode. 

We reaffirm that these examinations are being conducted merely to assess the 

learning gaps to address them in the next academic session and not for 

promotion or detention. Refer CBSE Circular No. CBSE/COORD/2021 dated 

11.02.2021. 

We reassure you that the Annual examination will be conducted strictly 

following all the COVID-19 safety protocols as issued by the Ministry of 

Health and Family Welfare, Govt. of India, and the State Govt. 

� Only12 students will be seated in one room so that proper social and 

physical distancing is observed.  

� The furniture and fixtures are being sanitized every day before and after 

use.  

� There will be thermal scanning at the entry gates for every student and 

staff.  

� No sick child should come to school for the examination. 

However, if you still have any concerns, you may choose not to send your 

ward to the school for the examination. The decision regarding conduct of 

examination for such students will be intimated later.  

Best Regards. 

 

    Sd/- 

Principal cum Asstt. Regional Officer 

 

 

  



 




